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MISS JUBILEE TO OPEN COFFEE CONCERT SERIES AT THE SHELDON THIS FALL 

 
 
ST. LOUIS – The Sheldon presents Miss Jubilee & the Yas Yas Boys, Tuesday, October 18 and Wednesday, 

October 19, 2022 at 10 a.m. in the perfect acoustics of the Sheldon Concert Hall. Tickets include complimentary 

coffee and donuts at 9 a.m. in the newly renovated Konneker Room. 

 

Vocalist Miss Jubilee (aka Valerie Kirchhoff) leads this high-energy jazz and blues ensemble, paying homage to 

the female blues singers of the 1920s and ‘30s and to the rich musical heritage of St. Louis. Performed with joy, 

precision and an infectious energy, they prove why these vintage songs have become enduring classics. 

 

“A kind of hot, elegant rawness, a wild oxymoron that will make sense with the first listening.” – Michael 

Steinman, Jazz Lives 

 

Tickets are $23 orchestra / $20 balcony, and are on sale now through MetroTix at 314-534-1111 and through 

The Sheldon’s website at TheSheldon.org, For more information, call The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit 

TheSheldon.org.  
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